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-Docket No. 50-254
~ Docket No.-.50-265

CommonwealthLEdison Company
' ATTN:' Mr. Cordell Reed

6< Senior Vice President
Post Office Box 767!
Chicago,' IL. 60690 4

Gentlemen:,

This' confirms our plans as discussed between.Ms. Rite Stols of your staff and
Mr. Don Jon'es of this office to meet with Mr. D. Galle and other members of
your staff atithe NRC1 Regional Office in Glen Ellyn,-Illinois,-on January 11,
1990, at.9:00 a.m.

This meeting is being held to discuss your plans to improve the quality of
work-activities' at. the . Quad Cities Station to prevent recurrence of challenges

E to the plant'similar to +he unanticipated turbine scram and subsequent -reactor..
feedwater transient -that occurred with Unit 1 on December 14, 1989. Your
decision to not scram the unit during the. event should also be discussed.

. hile the cecision was appropriate for the circumstances, we are concernedW..

that it williprovide the wrong message to your staff with regards'to following
procedure requirements. _ Please be prepared to discuss this concern and your

-

corrective actions. Finally, we would like for you?co discuss-your procedure- 1
upgrade plans,-including the establishment of-priorities with appropriate j

~ milestones.

-We appreciate your cooperation in this matter, .and will gladly discuss any
; questions you may have concerning this meeting.

_

Sincerely,
.

Original signed by E. G. Grecauant

Edward G. Greenman, Director
Division of Reactor Projects
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cc: T. Kovcch, Nuclear

Licensing Manager s

R. L. Bax,. Station Manager |
DCD/DCB (RIDS)* '

Licensir.g Fee Management Branch y
Resident Inspector, RIII gk
Richard Hubbard *

'J. W. McCaffrey, Chief, Public i2

f/c3 Utilities Division
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